
INFORMATION MEETING
for Farm Bureau Members

Nursing Home Questions to Appear on Upcoming Ballot

March 27th - 6:30 PM
The Champaign County Farm Bureau Auditorium

Presentation By:
Rick Snider - Champaign County Administrator

Dan Welch - Champaign County Treasurer

Informative meeting regarding two questions appearing on April 4th 
ballot. These questions are specific to the future operations of the 
Champaign County Nursing Home and what direction the county board 
should take, given the decison made by the voters of Champaign County. 


